
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Amelia 

Seth 

Oliver G 

Scarlett 

Jessica  

Charlotte 

Christian Values Award 
Sam 

Ben 

Alexander 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 35 3 
Lotherton 51 4 
Parlington 33 2 
Hazlewood 32 1 

 

 

 

Did you know? 
We use reading VIPERS in school - 

an acronym for Vocabulary, Infer, 

Predict, Explain, Retrieve and 

Summarise. These are based on 

the reading content domains in 

the National Curriculum. As well 

as developing children’s fluency in 

reading, we also need to develop 

their comprehension of a text. 

Using the VIPERS helps us to delve 

deeper into the meaning of a text 

and further our understanding 

and support our enjoyment. 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
Thank you to everyone who has signed 

up to our new Breakfast Club which 

starts on Monday at 7.30am.  We still 

have some spaces available. If you 

would your child to attend please 

contact the office. 

Please can all outstanding dinner 

money, breakfast club and afterschool 

activity clubs fee be brought up to date 

as soon as possible. 

   

Breakfast Club: 

Starts at 7:30 on Monday 

20th September! 

Contact the office for 

more information.  

17th September 2021 
 

Aberford PTA News: 
AGM – 28th September, 6:30 at the Arabian Horse 

Everyone welcome. Come along and find out what our PTA does and why 

it’s such an important part of our school community.  

The AGM looks at the constitution of the PTA and goes through the 

accounts from last year, along with sharing ideas for exciting events for 

the coming year for our children to enjoy. New members more than 

welcome! 
 

Halloween Disco – 22nd October, 5-8pm at the Village Hall. More info 

soon! 

 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Welcome to our new look newsletter! 

This exciting new format will help us 

to share weekly updates with you as 

well as important dates and 

information from the school office. 

Watch out for curriculum information 

in our ‘Did you know?’ section and 

news about exciting school events 

from our PTA.   

This week, all our classes have been 

back into the full swing of all our 

subjects and everyone has been 

working hard. We also all attended 

church together on Wednesday for 

the first time since before lockdown. 

Father Phil leads our fortnightly 

church worship sessions and will also 

become a regular visitor into school 

to support us in living out our 

Christian Vision.  

Weekly Newsletter 


